# SUNDAY, JULY 2, 2017

## **ECUMENICAL SERVICE**

Join us for the 2017 Indiana Black Expo Ecumenical Service, here at the Light, on Thursday, July 6th at 7pm. This year's speaker is Robert Jackson, Motivational Speaker and author of the book, "No More Excuses: Black Men Stand Up". This year's focus is on encouraging our pre-teens and teens. Bring a young person out to hear this powerful message of positivity and inspiration.

## HOLIDAY OBSERVANCE

The church and the administrative offices will be closed Monday, July 3rd and Tuesday, July 4th in observance of the holiday and to allow for facilities maintenance projects. This means the **FOOD PANTRY** will be closed and there will not be any youth activities **(PRIMETIME)** on Tuesday, July 4th.

#### MIDWEEK RECESS

To accommodate your participation in our Worship Conference, the Indiana Black Expo Ecumenical Service, and General Assembly activities and services, Midweek Services will be in recess trhough Wednesday, July 12th. Midweek will resume on July 19th.

#### GENERAL ASSEMBLY

Don't forget to plan to participate in the variety of activities at this year's General Assembly, July 8 – July 12. Worship Services each night at 7pm are free and open to the public. Come out and support our Minister of Worship Arts, Minister John Ray, Jr. as he leads the Assembly worship services. Pastor Hampton will be leading several aspects of different services.

#### SUMMER LOCK-IN

This Year's Theme is: **Bringing the Community Together in Peace!** Junior High and High School students are invited to join the LWCC Youth, Friday, July 28th from 8pm- Saturday, July 29th at 8am. There will be speakers, seminars, games, music, food and fellowship in an atmosphere of positivity. Parents, PLEASE register your teen on line at <a href="http://lovelwcc.org/youth-lock-in/">http://lovelwcc.org/youth-lock-in/</a>. All teens must have a signed parental waiver to attend. For everyone's safety, there are NO in and out privileges.

# **♥** 50/50 CELEBRATION

Save the date, as we gather on July 16th to celebrate 50 years of marriage & 50 years of ministry with Bishop T. Garrott & Lady Beverly Benjamin. Additional details will be forthcoming. This will be a celebration you won't want to miss!